
Austin, Texas December 2020 

RAILROAD COMMISSION OF TEXAS 
Oil and Gas Division 

NOTICE TO OIL AND GAS OPERATORS 

Expiration of Certain Administrative Compliance and Technical Permitting and 
Filing Requirements  

On April 3, 2020, the Railroad Commission of Texas (RRC) issued a Notice to Operators (NTO) titled 
Extension of Certain Expirations and Filing Requirements Administered by the Administrative 
Compliance and Technical Permitting Sections. To view the April 3rd NTO, visit the RRC’s website at 
https://www.rrc.texas.gov/media/grljd3yi/notice-to-operators_nov-resolution_4-3-2020.pdf. The RRC 
later extended the deadlines described in the NTO until December 31, 2020. 

This NTO is to serve as a reminder that the April 3rd NTO and any extensions issued thereunder will 
expire on December 31, 2020.  

Please Forward to the Appropriate Section of Your Company 

https://rrc.texas.gov/media/57088/notice-to-operators_nov-resolution_4-3-2020.pdf
https://www.rrc.texas.gov/media/grljd3yi/notice-to-operators_nov-resolution_4-3-2020.pdf
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